Government of India
NITI Aayog
(Energy Vertical)

Subject: Submission of CIC Self-appraisal Form for conducting transparency audit.

This is in reference to E-mail communication received from RTI vertical dated
3™ August, 2022 on the above mentioned subject. RTI vertical had requested for submission
of Self-appraisal by Public Authorities on the CIC's Portal for conducting transparency audit.
The information with respect to Energy Vertical is enclosed herewith.

S

(Poonam Kapur),
Economic Officer,
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